
Junior Kindergarten Newsletter
Week of December 13, 2021
Academics

1. Our next letter will be R.
2. We will continue our author

study of books by Jan Brett.
We will read “Gingerbread
Baby”, “The Trouble with
Trolls:, and “The Wild
Christmas Reindeer”.  We
have been talking about the
terms character and setting.

3. In math we are going to be
creating and reading graphs.

4. Our 5 senses unit will conclude
by making a 5 Senses
Christmas book.

Books:
A variety of Jan Brett books including
“Gingerbread Boy”, and “The Wild
Christmas Reindeer”

Other
● St. Nick’s Shop will be on

Tuesday the 14th.
● Friday the 17th is a half day

with dismissal at 11:30

I want to wish all of you and your
family a blessed and happy
Christmas and New Year.  It is such a
pleasure to work with you all.

Yours in Christ,
Christine Shank
Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org


